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Park Board 

 

DEPARTMENT: Parks and Recreation 

FROM: David Lopez, Deputy Director of Parks 

MEETING: July 13, 2023 

  

SUBJECT:  

Receive a report, hold a discussion, and give staff recommendations on safety and security in 
Burleson parks. (Staff presenter: David Lopez, Deputy Director of Parks). 

SUMMARY:  

Provide updates on parks safety using data and metrics to include recommendations and 
strategies to proactively mitigate concerns or risk.  

RECOMMENDATION:  

Staff is seeking feedback from Parks Board. 

FISCAL IMPACT:  

None 

STAFF CONTACT: 

David Lopez, CPRP 
Deputy Director of Parks 
dlopez@burlesontx.com 
817-426-9297 
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